
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/12/2017 11:43:52 AM
Subject: FW: 7th Annual Faith & Freedom BBQ Save the Date!

I received this email from the governor’s office…
 

From: Peters, Hal [mailto:HPeters@governor.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 9:57 AM
 
To: Allen Klump ; Lily Cogdill 
Subject: RE: 7th Annual Faith & Freedom BBQ Save the Date!
 
Thanks Allen!
 
Please send me the invitation when you have more details.
 
Also, do you happen to know what time this is scheduled for?
 
Sincerely,
 
Hal
 
 
Hal Peters
Director of Scheduling
Office of Governor Henry McMaster
State House
1100 Gervais Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
O: 803.734.4062
C: 803.521.1040
E: HPeters@governor.sc.gov 
 
 
 
From: allen.klump@gmail.com [mailto:allen.klump@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Allen Klump
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 05, 2017 12:34 PM
 
To: Peters, Hal <HPeters@governor.sc.gov>; Lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Subject: 7th Annual Faith & Freedom BBQ Save the Date!
 
Team SC,
 
Wanted to go ahead and send you a save the date to Congressman Duncan's 7th Annual Faith & Freedom BBQ 
which will once again be held at the Anderson Civic Center.

We should be announcing our special guests shortly, but I wanted to make sure this was on all your calendars! 
Let me know if you have any questions.

Best,

Allen Klump
Duncan for Congress
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